
Jacob Veaughn 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00593-2022 

From: 
Sent: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 12:11 PM 

To: 'Tim D' 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Tim Danek 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Tim D <palmpinelake@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 11:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl .us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Copy and paste to send: 

Dear PSC Commissioners, 

I am a homeowner on Palm Island and writing to formally request that the PSC deny 
EU's application for wastewater service to our island. This is an unnecessary service and 
poses risks and uncertainty to the sewer system and environment. Please see my 
major concerns below: 

1. Costs. Mandatory hookup requirements, new equipment requirements to operate and 
monthly service costs - all at the homeowner's expense. 

2. Risks. The proposed system reliability and maintenance is unproven. The applicant 
has not demonstrated any technical expertise with this type of project. There is no 
experience to safely and reliably run the proposed system. 
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3.  Environmental.  The impact of initial construction and the potential of future system 
failure. This alone should be enough reason to deny this project. 
 
I urge you to take these concerns into consideration and deny the EU's application for 
wastewater service.    
 
Respectfully, 
Tim Danek 
60 S Gulf Blvd 
Palm Island, FL 
palmpinelake@gmail.com 
 




